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One of the great frustrations of having a land line is the constant barrage of robocalls 
and automatically dialed calls supposedly about car insurance, computer "repair" 
scams, medicare, social security and many other things, including solicitations for 
donations to organizations that we have no connection to. We also get some of these 
calls on our cell phones, but much less frequently. I estimate that about 80 percent of 
the calls on our landline are these types of calls. It is a waste of our time and 
extremely frustrating, especially when we are eating dinner, or busy with other 
activities. Clearly the federal do not call list does not work. I strongly support LD511.
Any reduction in these types of calls would be wonderful. 


